
Lincoln: Young Writer's Conference

  

In May, students from Lincoln Elementary School got the opportunity to attend the Young
Writer's Conference. The conference was held at Coe College in Cedar Rapids. Students got to
participate in numerous workshops as well as listen to Dori Hillestad Butler. What a fun day!
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